LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

P.O. BOX 618, NORTH COUNTRY ROAD » WADING RIVER, N.Y. 11792

March 13, 1979 SNRC-365

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Neclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D C. 20555

SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION - UNIT 1
DOCKET NO. 50-322

Dear Mr. Deaton:

On February 5, 1979 wia SNRC-357, LILCO submitted additional
information clarifying a number of SER open items and
confirmatory issues. Consequently, it was agreed that a
subsequent submittal would be made which would provide
additional information relative to several other SER open
items and confirmatory issues.

In accerdance wity his agreement, enclosed herewith are
fifteen (15) sets o the additional information provided
in response to those requests for SER open items numbered
2, 9, and 20 plus comfirmatory ' :sues numbered 1, 15, 16,
and 17. A subsequent subaittsl «ill be made on or about
March 15, 1979 which will piovide additions]l information
in reference to SER open item §5 and confi matory issue §8.

In addition, we are enclosing (1) additional information
demonstrating reactor recirculation pusp seal utoqrttn
(2) an amended version of item #5 which was included

our submittal of July 21, 1978 (SNRC-305) with changes as
noted relative to the seismically analyzed equipment drain
tank; and (3) an amended version of DAR Table 9-21
previously submitted on December 18, 1978 (SNRC-347)

with changes as noted.

Very ly yours,
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Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
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